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òPeople ministering to people for Christõs sake.ó 

My Dear Church Family,  
 

I have done so much for each of you, and I continue to bless and care for you daily.  I donõt require much 

from you, but are you doing all you can for me?  As 2013 begins, take a moment and decide if you could be 

doing more for me, for your church family, and for yourself. 
 

As you consider your New Yearõs Resolution for 2013, could you also consider what you can do for our 

church?  Pledges have been made, but is there something else you could do for our church?  Could you join 

a committee that works to get all the church jobs done?  Could you join a Sunday School  Class and study 

my word with friends?   Could you join the choir and sing to the glory of me?  Could you join the Bell choir 

and ring to your heartõs content?  Could you come to Bible Study  on Wednesday and learn more of what 

the Bible teaches you? Could you share your cooking talents for a Wednesday night Bible Study 

meal?  Could you help with Community Table?...  Setting up?  Serving?  Wrapping silverware? Drying 

dishes? Cleaning up?   
 

Oré    could you lead/ coordinate VBS 2013 ?  Please,   search deep in your hearts, prayerfully consider, 

ponder the idea, and decide if you could be the leader for the VBS this coming summer.  The planning 

team is already choosing the curriculum, it has planned the date,  it has secured the PCHS kids.  We do 

have finishing touches to put on VBS 2013, but we need a leader/coordinator/conductor/ guide/

shepherd/chief/captain/skipper/ commander / manager/ ringleader/ é..  get the point?  If any of these 

words could describe you, please accept the call and step forward.   
  

We have many who will help, but we need one who will lead!!!  IS  IT  YOU????  

  

Please contact  last yearõs ringleader Kay Patteson with your òYES!ó answer today! 

  

Love, GOD  

 



 

Celebrate Epiphany and the beginning of a New Year at the Lord's Table on 

Sunday, January 06!  

 

 

Wednesday Night Supper and Study:  

Join us each Wednesday at 5:30 for supper, and study at 6:00.  On January 

09, 2013, we will begin a study of Paulõs Letters to the Corinthians. 

 

Attention Church Officers  

For your January calendar : 

Saturday, January 12 - Officer Training, 8:30 A.M. - 3:30 P.M. ð Required  pre -ordination 

training for new Elders, as well as Orientation for the whole Session to our work for 

the coming year.  This yearõs meeting will again be held at the Mission River Ranch 

Club near Refugio (thanks to John Jackson for again making this possible).  Details 

and directions will follow.  

 

Sunday, January 13 ð  

10:30 A.M., Called Meeting of Session in the Church Parlor  

11:00 A.M., Morning Worship, Service of Ordination and Installation  

12:00 Noon, Congregational Luncheon honoring our Ruling Elder  

 

 Thursday, January 17 - 6:00 P.M., Stated Meeting of Session  

 

Scripture Readings and Sermon Topics:  

January 06 --   Matthew 2:1 ð12   òIt All Begins With A Star!ó 

January 13 --   Luke 3:15ð17, 21ð22  òChosen And Markedó 

January 20 --   John 2:1ð11   òThe First Signó 

January 27 --   Nehemiah 8:1ð3, 5ð6, 8ð10 òLive Strongó 

 

The Church Office will be closed on Monday, December 31 st  and Tuesday, January 1 st .  

 

And Study 

 

Ministering to ... the Congregation.    Notes from Charlie  

A little boy was waiting for his mother to come out of the grocery store.  As he waited, he was 

approached by a man who asked, "Son, can you tell me where the Post Office is?"  The little boy replied, 

"Sure! Just go straight down this street a coupla blocks and turn to your right."  The man thanked the boy 

kindly and said, "I'm the new pastor in town.  I'd like for you to come to church on Sunday.  I'll show 

you how to get to Heaven."   The little boy replied with a chuckle. "Awww, come on... You don't even know 

the way to the Post Office."                   

Submitted by Jim Sikes 
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Registration is now OPEN for  

2013 Summer Camp & Summer Staff opportunities  

at John Knox Ranch ! 

 

Day Camp 

Ages 4 thru rising 5 th  graders  

 

Resident/Overnight Camp  

Rising 3rd  graders thru rising high school juniors  

 

Junior Counselors  

Rising and just -graduated high school seniors  

 

Summer Staff (Counselors & Upper Leadership Program Staff)  

One year or more of college or life experience  

 

For more information and to register/apply, visit  

www.johnknoxranch.com  

or call 830 -935 -4568.  

 

We look forward to another great summer with you!  

 

 

Ministering to ... the youth  

PRAYERS FOR CHILDREN: 
 

During December the congregation was challenged to Pray for:  children of 
teenage mothers, child slaves, òstreet children,ó children and teenagers in gangs 
and children conscripted into military serviceé.     

http://www.johnknoxranch.com/
http://www.johnknoxranch.com/
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FROM THE ADMINISTRATIVE COMMITTEE  

Treasurerôs Report 
11/30/12  

 

 

Year to Date  11/30/12   11/30/11   2012 Budget  

 

Income   $264,231          $293,259    $278,087  

 

Expenses  $267,349   $292,320      $319,601  

 

If you have not made a pledge for 2013, please prayerfully consider 

doing so.  Having pledges in hand enables us to make the final budget 

and plan for the coming year and also to better serve you, the  

congregation, and our missions.   
 

Pledge forms are in the Vestibule next to the Pledge lock box.  Beverly 

also has forms in her office or they can be emailed to her at 

churchlady8@sbcglobal.net.   
 

Kay Stanley  

Treasurer  

 

NEWS FROM THE 

************************************************************************************ 
 

The January Fellowship Lunch will be Pot Luck with a 

ƏQdbhod Eqnl Gnld-Ɛ  Bring that special dish that grandma used to 

make, or a dish from your home state, your home town, or one you 

remember from your parents.   We will meet in the Fellowship Hall 

`esdq sgd 00 nƍbknbj rdquhbd nm sgd 1mc Rtmc`x hm I`mt`qx

(13th).    We will also  say THANKS  AND HONOR OUR CHURCH 

OFFICERS, those coming in and those who have already served and 

those who are serving now.    

 

Please come and enjoy sharing your recipe...  

  

and don't forget to  say a special "THANK YOU" to our  Church Officers.  

 

.Jo Smith  

 

************************************************************************************ 

Lunch 

For those who did not attend the Community 

Thanksgiving Service hosted by our church this year, you 

not only missed a wonderful worship experience but also 

the chance to see this beautiful fall floral arrangement by 

Adelaide Marlatt. 

 

Thank you Adelaide for sharing your gifts and talents!  

You are greatly appreciated. 

 

Veronika Camehl 

Worship Committee Chair 
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What a wonderful Advent season it has been...our church was filled with many activities that 
brought the true meaning of Christmas to bear. There are so many to thank and, on behalf of the 
Worship Committee, let me take this opportunity to recognize those hard-working individuals. 
 
To begin the season, many came to help with the decorations. Those who helped make the church 
look so festive were Connie Schuler, Jeremy Schuler, Amanda Thorton, Sara Craven, Ken Craven, 
Theresa Smith, Jad Smith, Mindy Durham, Nancy Cangelosi, Lanie Echelle, Caro Jackson, Kay 
Stanley, Roz Foust, and Ann Robbins. 
 
We would also like to thank the Presbyterian Women for purchasing the 2 beautiful new trees for 
the sanctuary and the Fellowship Hall. 
   
Our very busy head ushers for the month were Sara and Ken Craven.....so dependable and always 
there with a welcoming smile. 
 
Communion preparers were Debbie Shedden, Caro Jackson, and Veronika Camehl. 
  
Communion was served by the following elders:  Pete Chamberlain, Al DeGayner, Katie Henderson, 
Caro Jackson, and Kay Stanley. 
 
Communion Wine was provided by Sally Reynolds.  
  
Once again our Bell and Chancel Choirs brought the gift of music through out the season.....the 
Cantata was spectacular and we give many thanks to our devoted choir director/organist Yvonne 
Jaggard for her talents and her time at this very busy time of the year. 
 

Our candlelight Christmas Eve service once again included a portrayal of the Nativity 
with the following members bringing that special event to life:  Katie Henderson (Mary;) 
Collin Thompson (Joseph;) Brittany Meyers (head angel;) Tatiana Jaggard, Karlee and 
Kinsie Friebele (host of angels;) Ben and Kyler Friebele (shepherds;) Pete Chamberlain, 
Al DeGayner and Matt Meyers (The 3 Wise Men;) Mindy Durham (narrator;) Vanessa 
Friebele and Kim Thompson (technical support.)   Awesome also was the Special Music 
provided by Connie Schuler and Yvonne Jaggard for their duet, òJust One Starò  and the 
equally beautiful duet by Yvonne Jaggard and her grand daughter Tatiana Jaggard 
when they sang the first verse of  òSilent Night.ó  Thank you all for sharing your gifts! 

 
Many thanks to Al DeGayner, Holly Hamilton, Tom Jaggard, and Parkie Luce  for their assistance at 
worship on December 30....it was a much deserved and rare Sunday off for Charlie as we were led 
by Rev. Laura Neely from Parkway Presbyterian. 
  
Last but not least, the worship committee wishes to thank our fearless leader Charlie Schuler for 
once again leading this congregation with his wisdom and wit.  He makes us feel special!  So please 
take a little time to let him know how much you appreciate him.....whether it be with a note, or 
handshake, or just a pat on the back, everyone likes to feel appreciated and valued. 

 

    happenings  by Veronika Camehl 
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We usually meet on the first Tuesday of each month BUT we will NOT meet 

on January 1st  because of the New Yearõs Holiday.  We will resume our 

meetings on February 5th.  Please attend then and enjoy fine fellowship, 

excellent food and making commitments to helping others.  

 

Here are some of our contributions during 2012:  

  

¶ We paid the hotel bill for a month for a couple who lost everything including family pets when 

their boat home sank in the Gulf;  

¶  Community Table:  $2,000 for operating expenses;  

¶ Relay for Life:  $300 contribution for our team;  

¶ Flags for our Churchõs flagpole:  $277.50 to replace Old Glory and the Texas Flags and   $184.08 to 

replace worn out Presbyterian flags;  

¶ Pastorõs Discretionary Fund:  $400 

¶ Graduation Gift for a graduating Senior:  $200 

¶ School Supplies:  $200 

¶ Arwin Dougal Memorial Fund:  $200 

¶ Cost of converting the charcoal grill to natural gas:  $705 

¶ Coastal Bend Troop Support:  $500 to send Christmas packages to deployed troops  

¶ Good Samaritans:  $1,000 for the òCoastal Bend Day of Givingó 

¶ Samaritanõs Purse:  $189.06 

¶ Odyssey project for a needy family:  $1,000 

 

As you can see, we gave away half of our bank account.  We will talk about fund raising projects at 

the February meeting.   

 

We encourage all men to join us, especially new members and Winter Texan visitors.  

 

Pete Chamberlain  

 

Ministering to é MEN 

Makes sense to me....   From the September edition of Reader's Digest: "Ever walk into a room with some 
purpose in mind, only to completely forget what that purpose was? Turns out, doors themselves are to 
blame for these strange memory lapses. Psychologists at the University of Notre Dame have discovered 
that passing through a doorway triggers what's known as an event boundary in the mind, separating one 
set of thoughts and memories from the next. Your brain files away the thoughts you had in the previous 
room and prepares a blank slate for the new locale."        
 

 It's not aging, it's the door! 
Submitted by Don Smith 
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Ministering to é  WOMEN  
  

²ƻƳŜƴΣ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǝŜǎ ŦƻǊ ƎǊƻǿǘƘ ŀƴŘ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ ŀƴŘ ŀ ǝƳŜ 
ǘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ŦŜƭƭƻǿǎƘƛǇ ǿƛǘƘ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǿƻƳŜƴ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ 
ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƳƻƴǘƘ ƻŦ WŀƴǳŀǊȅΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ƳŀǊƪ ȅƻǳǊ 
ŎŀƭŜƴŘŀǊǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜǎΦ 
мΦ  t² ƳƻƴǘƘƭȅ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΣ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ у ŀǘ млŀƳ ŀǘ LƴƎǊƛŘ [ƛǧƭŜΩǎ ƘƻƳŜΦ  Lǘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀ 
ōǊǳƴŎƘκƳŜŜǝƴƎκƎǊŜŜǝƴƎ ǝƳŜΦ  9ŀŎƘ ƻŦ ȅƻǳǊ ƻŶŎŜǊǎ Ƙŀǎ ŀƎǊŜŜŘ ǘƻ ǎŜǊǾŜ ŀƴƻǘƘŜǊ ǘŜǊƳΣ ǎƻ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ 
ŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǘƘŜǎŜ ǿƻƳŜƴΦ  ¢ƘŜ Ƨƻōǎ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ŬƭƭŜŘΣ ǎƻ ŘƻƴΩǘ ǿƻǊǊȅ ŀōƻǳǘ ōŜƛƴƎ ŀǎǎƛƎƴŜŘ ƻƴŜ 
ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǇƻǎƛǝƻƴǎΗ W wŜƳŜƳōŜǊΣ t² ƳŜŜǝƴƎǎ ŀǊŜ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ ǿƻƳŜƴ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ŎƘǳǊŎƘΗ 
wŜǘǳǊƴƛƴƎ ƻŶŎŜǊǎΥ  ±aƻŘŜǊŀǘƻǊ- LƴƎǊƛŘ [ƛǧƭŜΣ {ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅ- ¢ƘŜǊŜǎŀ {ƳƛǘƘΣ tǳōƭƛŎƛǘȅ- /ƻƴƴƛŜ {ŎƘǳƭŜǊΣ 
bŜŜǘ CŜŜǘ- tŀǝ ±ƛƴŎŜƴǘΣ ŀƴŘ aƛǎǎƛƻƴǎκwŜǎƻǳǊŎŜǎ- !ŘŜƭŀƛŘŜ aŀǊƭŀǧΦ ¢ƘŀƴƪǎΣ [ŀŘƛŜǎΗ 
нΦ vǳƛƭǘŜǊǎ ǿƛƭƭ ƳŜŜǘ ƻƴ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мр ŦǊƻƳ фŀƳ-мн ƴƻƻƴ ǘƻ ǿƻǊƪ ƻƴ ǉǳƛƭǘǎΦ  tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƳŜ ŜƴƧƻȅ ǘƘŜ 
ŦŜƭƭƻǿǎƘƛǇ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǎŜǿƛƴƎΗ 
оΦ 5ǳŜ ǘƻ ŀ ǎŎƘŜŘǳƭƛƴƎ ŎƻƴƅƛŎǘΣ WŀƴǳŀǊȅΩǎ t² /ƛǊŎƭŜ aŜŜǝƴƎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƻƴ ahb5!¸Σ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мп ŀǘ 
мн ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊƭƻǊΦ  !ŘŜƭŀƛŘŜ aŀǊƭŀǧ ǿƛƭƭ ƭŜŀŘ ƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 9ǇƛǎǘƭŜǎΣ ŜƴǝǘƭŜŘ [ƛǾƛƴƎ ƛƴ ŀ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ 
ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ IƻǳǎŜƘƻƭŘ ƻŦ DƻŘΦ  ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ǊŜŀŘȅ ŦƻǊ /ƘŀǇǘŜǊ рΦ .ǊƛƴƎ ŀ ǎŀŎƪ ƭǳƴŎƘΣ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳŜ ǎƘŀǊŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 
ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎƛƻƴΦ  /ƛǊŎƭŜ aŜŜǝƴƎǎ ǿƛƭƭ ǊŜǎǳƳŜ ƻƴ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ ƛƴ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅΦ 
пΦ hǳǊ ǿƻƳŜƴ ŀǊŜ ŀǘ /ŀǎǘŀǿŀȅǎ hƴ aƻƴŘŀȅǎ  όуŀƳ-оǇƳύ ŀƴŘ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅǎ όуŀƳ-ммŀƳύ ŜǾŜǊȅ 
ǿŜŜƪΦ  ¢ƘŜǊŜ ƛǎ ǇƭŜƴǘȅ ǘƻ Řƻ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ Ƨƻōǎ ŀǊŜ Ŝŀǎȅ ǘƻ ƭŜŀǊƴΗ  tƭŜŀǎŜ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎ ŦƻǊ ŀ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ŀ Ŧǳƴ ǝƳŜ ǿƛǘƘ 
ƻǘƘŜǊ ǿƻƳŜƴΣ ŀƴŘ ƻŦ ŎƻǳǊǎŜΣ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘƻǎŜ ƳŜƴ ǿƘƻ ƪŜŜǇ ǳǎ ƘƻǇǇƛƴƎΗ  IƻǇŜ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ȅƻǳ ǘƘŜǊŜ ƻƴ 
aƻƴŘŀȅ κ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎǎΦ  ¢ƘŜ ŘŜǇƻǎƛǘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ǎŀƭŜ ǿŀǎ ϷмтлрΗ .Ŝǎǘ 9ǾŜǊ ΗΗ W ¢ƘŜ ƴŜǿ 
Ŏŀǎǘŀǿŀȅ ǎƘƛǊǘǎ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ƻǊŘŜǊŜŘΦ ¢ƘŜƴΣ ǘƘŜȅ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŜƳōǊƻƛŘŜǊŜŘ ōȅ tŜƎƎȅ ¢ƘƻƳǇǎƻƴ ŀƴŘ 
ŘƛǎǘǊƛōǳǘŜŘΦ  ¢ƘŀƴƪǎΣ ¢ƘŜǊŜǎŀΣ tŜƎƎȅΣ ŀƴŘ t²Φ  
рΦ ±ŜŜ!ƴƴ .Ǌƻǿƴ ǊŜǇƻǊǘŜŘ ŦǊƻƳ DƻƻŘ {ŀƳŀǊƛǘŀƴǎΦ  hǳǊ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ƎŀǾŜ ϷнсллΣ ta ƎŀǾŜ ϷмлллΣ ŀƴŘ 
t² ƎŀǾŜ Ϸмллл ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ 5ŀȅ ƻŦ DƛǾƛƴƎΣ ŀŘŘƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǘƻǘŀƭ ƻŦ ϷоуΣлллΦ  ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ 
ǿƘƻ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘŜŘ ǘƘƛǎ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ƎƛǾƛƴƎ Řŀȅ ŦƻǊ DƻƻŘ {ŀƳǎΗ  /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ōŀǎƪŜǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ ннΣ 
ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊ ǿƛǘƘ hŘȅǎǎŜȅ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ŎŀǊŘǎ ŀƴŘ ŘŜŎƻǊŀǝƻƴǎ ŦƻǊ ŜŀŎƘ ōŀǎƪŜǘΦ 
сΦ bŜŜǘ CŜŜǘ ōƻǳƎƘǘ мл ǇŀƛǊǎ ƻŦ ǎƘƻŜǎ ƛƴ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ϷннуоΦмт ƻǳǊ ǘƻǘŀƭ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊ ǎƻ ŦŀǊΗ W 
тΦ   ²ƻƳŜƴΩǎ wŜǘǊŜŀǘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ ф ŦǊƻƳ фŀƳ-оǇƳΦ  wŜŀŘ tŀǊƪƛŜ [ǳŎŜΩǎ ŀǊǝŎƭŜ ƻƴ tŀƎŜ у ŦƻǊ 
ƳƻǊŜ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎΦ 
уΦ aƻ wŀƴŎƘ /ƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ !ǇǊƛƭ р-т ǿƛǘƘ ²ƛƳōŜǊƭȅ ƘƻǎǝƴƎΣ ǎƻ ƳŀǊƪ ȅƻǳǊ ŎŀƭŜƴŘŀǊǎΦ  !ǎ ǎƻƻƴ 
ŀǎ ȅƻǳ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ ȅƻǳǊ ǊŜƎƛǎǘǊŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊƳΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ƎŜǘ ƛǘ ǘƻ .ŀǊō DƻƻŘƭƻŎƪ !{!tΗ ¢ƘŜȅ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƻ ōŜ ƳŀƛƭŜŘ 
ōȅ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мрǘƘΦ 
фΦ 5ŜŎƛǎƛƻƴǎ ƳŀŘŜ ŀǘ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊΩǎ ƳŜŜǝƴƎΥ 
ŀΦ  .ŀǊō ǎǳƎƎŜǎǘŜŘ ŀ ƴŜǿ ŎŀƴŘƛŘŀǘŜ ŦƻǊ .9!{Φ  {ƘŜ ǿƛƭƭ ƎŜǘ ǘƘŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǿƻƳŀƴ ǎƻ ǎƘŜ 
Ŏŀƴ ŀǇǇƭȅΦ 

ōΦ  ±ƻǘŜŘ ǘƻ ŘƻƴŀǘŜ Ϸолл ƳƻǊŜ ǇŜǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŦƻǊ ǳƴƛŦƻǊƳŜŘ ŘǊŜǎǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƳƻƴǘƘǎ ƻŦ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊΣ 
WŀƴǳŀǊȅΣ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅΣ ŀƴŘ aŀǊŎƘΦ 

ŎΦ  ±ƻǘŜŘ ǘƻ ǊŀƛǎŜ ƻǳǊ ǇƭŜŘƎŜ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ǘƻ Ϸмллл ŀ ƳƻƴǘƘΦ 
ŘΦ  ±ƻǘŜŘ ǘƻ ƎƛǾŜ Ϸсрл ǘƻ DƻƻŘ {ŀƳΩǎ ŦƻǊ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ōŀǎƪŜǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǊŀƛǎŜ ƻǳǊ ƳƻƴǘƘƭȅ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ŦƻǊ 
нлмо ǘƻ Ϸнрл ŀ ƳƻƴǘƘΦ 

ŜΦ  ±ƻǘŜŘ ǘƻ ƛƴŎǊŜŀǎŜ /ƘŀǊƭƛŜΩǎ ŘƛǎŎǊŜǝƻƴŀǊȅ ŦǳƴŘ ŦƻǊ нлмо ǘƻ Ϸолл ŀ ƳƻƴǘƘΦ ¢ƘŀƴƪǎΣ t²Φ 
ŦΦ  ¢ƘŜ ƭƻǾŜƭȅ ƴŜǿ ŎƘŀƛǊǎ ŀǊŜ ƘŜǊŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŦŜƭƭƻǿǎƘƛǇ ƘŀƭƭΦ  ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳΣ t² ŦƻǊ ǇŀȅƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ϷтуруΦфу 
ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƳΦ 

ƎΦ  ±ƻǘŜŘ ǘƻ ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜ ŀ ƴŜǿ ǾŀŎǳǳƳ ǎǿŜŜǇŜǊ ŦƻǊ /ŀǊƻƭƛƴŀ ŦƻǊ ϷнсрΦ  ¢ƘŀƴƪǎΣ t²Φ 
ƘΦ  LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ƴƻǘ ǇŀƛŘ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ tƻƛƴǎŜǩŀ  ƳŀƪŜ ȅƻǳǊ Ϸмр ŎƘŜŎƪǎ ǇŀȅŀōƭŜ ǘƻ t²Φ 
ƛΦ  aƛƴǳǘŜǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ t² ƳŜŜǝƴƎ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ƳŀƛƭŜŘ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ǿƻƳŜƴΦ  LŦ ȅƻǳ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ ǘƘŜǎŜ 
ƳƛƴǳǘŜǎ ōȅ ŜƳŀƛƭΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ¢ƘŜǊŜǎŀ {ƳƛǘƘ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ ŜƳŀƛƭ ŀŘŘǊŜǎǎΦ   

/ƻƴƴƛŜ {ŎƘǳƭŜǊΣ  
tǳōƭƛŎƛǘȅ /ƘŀƛǊ 


